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I am honored to receive this prestigious award. I am proud to have followed in the footsteps 
of Helen Lamb, a noted nurse anesthesia educator who served on the AANA education 
committee and is a former AANA President. One of the greatest areas of satisfaction in my 
career has been being involved in the education of nurse anesthesia residents and CRNAs. 
I have wanted to be an educator since my earliest days as an ICU nurse in the early 1990s 
and strived to use the newest and best possible information and, importantly, to engage 
others in active learning. To nurse anesthesia residents, I have learned so much from you 
as we are mutually engaged in learning.  
 
Special thank you to my friend and colleague, Dr Michael Greco, for the nomination and 
Drs. Susan McMullan, Sonya Moore, and Bernadette Johnson for their letters of support. 
You are all such amazing educators, and I have learned so much from all of you.  
 
I would not have been able to be engaged in nurse anesthesia education without the 
support of my family, including my daughter Meghan Hueper who considers the AANA her 
family too.  
 


